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Andrew Beattie

From: Julia Scutella <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 1:05 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

SIMTA is seeking to modify the scope of the Early Remediation Works for which they previously received approval by
adding the much larger “river side” MICL (Government) project [est 200ha+] into their smaller project [est 80ha+]
without filing a new application. These proposed works are much larger and extremely significant by comparison to
the previous early works approval. The nature of the new works also assumes future approvals of stages not yet
reached or applied for. More than a decade after this intermodal project surfaced and not one single Development
Application has been presented. There is significant risk to public health risk as well as associated traffic and
environmental impacts. The whole entire proposal requires much closer scrutiny

Yours sincerely,
Julia Scutella

Australia

This email was sent via dogooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they
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